

June 2, 2015

Mr. Corey Lewandowski 725 Fifth Avenue New York, NY 10022

Dear Corey,

I enjoyed meeting you recently in New York. Thank you for taking part in my meeting with Mr. Trump. I was grateful to have your involvement and input.

During our meeting, Mr. Trump expressed an interest in supporting the Club for Growth in its efforts to promote pro-growth, limited government policy.

Enclosed is a letter for Mr. Trump and a request for a \$1,000,000 contribution to the Club for Growth.

My understanding is that this request is best facilitated through you. If you could please share my request with Mr. Trump I would be very grateful.

If you have any questions or need any additional information please do not hesitate to reach out to me.

Sincerely,

David McIntosh

President, Club for Growth



June 2, 2015

Mr. Donald Trump c/o Mr. Corey Lewandowski 725 Fifth Avenue New York, NY 10022

Dear Donald,

I very much enjoyed our recent meeting in New York. While we don't see eye to eye on every issue, it's good to know that there is some common ground between us.

The Club for Growth is committed to promoting pro-growth, limited government policies, including: lower taxes, free-trade, and doing away with harmful government regulations that are preventing businesses from creating jobs and stimulating our economy. As we both know, it is business owners who create jobs – not the government.

To that end, the Club for Growth is actively researching candidates who share these fundamental American ideals and are willing to fight for them. Once the Club identifies a potential future champion of economic freedom, it polls to determine if a path to victory exists.

If the Club is confident in the character of the candidate and the possibility of victory, then the Club's PAC endorses the candidate and plays a vital role in helping to elect him/her to Congress.

When we met, you expressed interest in helping to fund the Club for Growth's efforts to fight for economic freedom.

That is why I am hoping you will consider making a most generous contribution of \$1 million to the Club for Growth.

This contribution would have a dramatically positive impact on the Club's ability to identify future free-enterprise champions. I hope that I can count on your support.

Sincerely,

David McIntosh

President, Club for Growth